To: xxxxxx.xxxxxx@xxxx.xx

Subject: RE: BETTER REGULATION & COMITOLOGY

Expires: mardi 1 août 2017 00:00

Dear Mr Taylor,

Thank you for your contact and request to meet with Mr Smulders.

Unfortunately Mr Smulders' agenda will not allow for this meeting you may however wish to contact the head of cabinet of Commissioner Hogan, Mr Peter Power (

Please accept our regrets and we hope this suggestion may be useful.

Kind regards,

Mafalda VASCONCELOS

Assistant to Mr Ben Smulders Head of Cabinet First Vice President Frans Timmermans European Commission Berl 12/207

xxxxxxx.xxxxxxxxxx@xx.xxxxxx.xx

Tel: + 32 (0)2 296 42 27

http://ec.europa.eu/commission/2014-2019/timmermans en

"I would like to highlight that for reasons of public transparency, Commissioners and their Cabinets only meet organisations or self-employed individuals that are registered in the EU's Transparency Register (see here: http://ec.europa.eu/transparencyregister). I would invite you to register if you have not yet done so, and send us your registration number if you wish to request a meeting."

From: Graeme Taylor < Graeme. Taylor@ecpa.eu >

Date: 31 January 2017 at 20:10:59 GMT+1

To: "bernardus.smulders@ec.europa.eu" <bernardus.smulders@ec.europa.eu>

Subject: BETTER REGULATION & COMITOLOGY

Dear Mr Smulders

I am aware that the Commission is currently considering changes to the comitology approval process for products in sensitive sectors. Representing one of those sensitive sectors – pesticides – I would be very grateful if you could spare some time to meet me to discuss the changes being considered, and for me to explain to you the position of my industry. In the context of Better Regulation more broadly I would also be interested in a discussion with you on how our industry can engage more actively in this area. We are, rightly, one of the most heavily regulated sectors in Europe, however we are also a sector founded in innovation, and the inconsistent application of better regulation principles in legislation is stifling that innovation, and is a cause for concern for many of our members.

I look forward to hearing from you.

Kind regards **Graeme Taylor** Director of Public Affairs **ECPA - the European Crop Protection Association, aisbl** 6 Avenue E. Van Nieuwenhuyse 1160 Brussels - Belgium +32 2 663 15 52 (direct) +32 2 663 15 50 (reception) +32 2 663 15 60 (fax) graeme.taylor77 (Skype) www.ecpa.eu | Facebook | Twitter | Hungry for change | A vision for Europe EU Transparency Register ID No.0711626572-26 VAT: BE 0447 618 871